

Truth for Teens - Ozzie's Pantry (Located beside the church mailboxes)

Donations for July—Toiletries
Your donations are used by **Rick and**

Heather to help them extend their hospitality, love and assistance to at-risk youth as they mentor and teach them. (Currently 25 young men and 10 women)

Bas requests prayer for Anadel. She got her treatment for her tumour on the 10th of July. She is now at home recovering. It is quite painful. Please continue to pray for healing.

Bas has also supplied us with a number of tracts for Muslims entitled "Messiah — Who is the Messiah?" Please take 1 or 2 of these tools to share with Muslim neighbours or friends.

Christian Salvage Mission

Do you have any old Christian materials that you'd like to bless others with? Old magazines, books, music etc? We have a shelf at the back of the sanctuary (right next to Ozzie's Pantry) reserved for these types of donations. They will be collected regularly and brought to the Christian Salvage Mission to be of service to others and share God's love.

If you have any questions, please contact Albert Groothedde.



Glenridge Bible Church's

"Missionary of the Month" for July:

Please remember to pray for, and encourage

Mark Johnson serving with

Youth Unlimited St. Catharines

THIS WEEK AT G.B.C				
<u>Today</u>	10:00am	Worship Service with Grant Saxton		
<u>Monday</u>	6:30pm	Prayer Meeting (Fireside Room)		
<u>Wednesday</u>	6:30pm	Prayer Meeting (Fireside Room)		
	8:00pm	Ensemble Practice (Sanctuary)		
<u>Thursday</u>	ursday 7:30pm Board Meeting (Prayer Room)			
Next Sunday	10:00am	10:00am Worship Service with Pastor David Jantzi		

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Upcoming Events

- Today: Special Guest Speaker: Grant Saxton
- July 30th: Special Guest Speaker: Pastor Dave Jantzi
- August 6th: Henley Concert with Gloryway Quartet
- September 17th: Henley Concert with Common Bond Quartet
- September 30th: Men's Ministry Steak Night and "Turkey Shoot"

From The Board re: Our Sanctuary

As we gather each Sunday to worship here at GBC, we feel it is important to remember where we are and why we're here.

In an effort to facilitate a worshipful atmosphere and control noise from the lobby, we will be closing our sanctuary doors at 10min. prior to the service.

We are also asking parents to stop their children from playing in our gym area by 9:45am (15 minutes prior to our service).

There is time after our service for children to play in the gym, and for socializing in our Fireside Room with our Coffee Fellowship.

Scripture Reading — Matthew 28: 18-20

Then Jesus came to them and said, "All authority in heaven and on earth has been given to me. Therefore go and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit, and teaching them to obey everything I have commanded you. And surely I am with you always, to the very end of the age."



Looking for free, uplifting, contemporary Christian Music?

102.5FM from Buffalo is now K-Love FM. They provide encouraging Christian contemporary music 24 hours a day.



Our Fundraising Team is offering a limited supply of:

Chicken Meat Pies \$5 each — 400°F for 1 hour (as of July 26th)

Funds raised, YTD, are \$3,137.55!!!

So far this year, funds have gone to purchase a "hydration station" for the main level of the church. (GBC & CCS each paid half).

Thank you so much for your support!

Going forward, we are looking to add a drop ceiling to the remaining 2 portions of our lobby to improve lighting and reduce echo.

Men! Mark your calendars!

Glenridge Bible Church's Men's Ministry is having a Steak Night & Turkey Shoot!

Saturday, September 30th at 4:00pm \$25 per person Ages 12+

- Men can put their grilling skills to the test as they cook their own steak.
- Don't worry folks, we won't be hunting turkeys. (paintball target shooting earns tickets for raffle of a turkey)

For further details, and tickets for this event, please see Rick Winker, or Mark Yap



Today at Glenridge Bible Church

"Everyone who calls on the name of the Lord will be saved." Romans 10: 13

Order of Service

Announcements

Opening Hymn

#270—"Wonderful Words of Life"

Invocational Prayer

Musical Praise

#409 — "I Know Whom I Have Believed" #404 — "The Solid Rock"

Opportunity to Worship Through Tithes and Offerings

DiscipleLand Segment

Scripture Reading

Matthew 28: 18-20

Message—Grant Saxton

"On Mission?"

Responsive Hymn

#364—"My Jesus, I Love Thee"

Benediction

From our Finance Committee:

Fundraising\$	50.00
HVAC Project Donations, July 16, 2023\$	
General Offering July 16, 2023\$	3,818.42
Average weekly Offerings, 2023\$	5,587.94
General Offerings Budget 2023\$	6,860.40

If you wish to make a donation to the HVAC replacement project beyond your regular tithing, please designate it on your envelope or click the appropriate box if you are donating online.



Pastor Bobby's vacation this year will be from Monday, July 25 to Friday, August 4th

If you require assistance during this time, please contact the office at 905.937.1326 and we'll coordinate help for you.

If you'd prefer to speak to a Board member directly, their info is below.

	George Warkentin Board Chairman / Finance Dir.	905.309.5524	WarkentinDG@gmail.com
	Derek Kersten Board Vice-chairman / Elder	905.341.2257	DerekKersten@yahoo.ca
Frank Peters Elder		905.328.5392	Jestna@live.com
	Juergen Harder Deacon	905.941.5781	Juergen@Manna-Kin.com
	Richard Biega Deacon	905.934.7395	RichardBiega@gmail.com
	Dennis James Deacon	905.684.3817	Stretch7519@icloud.com
•	Ernie Seeger Deacon	289.696.5790	FabPatsFan@hotmail.com

Thank You for Praying

Requests for Prayer

- * Heather Moore has been transferred to Port Colbourne for physiotherapy after her leg/knee injury. It is extremely painful. Please pray for Heather and for a quick recovery.
- * Margaret Demers is at home after spending over a week in the hospital after suffering a heart attack. Please pray for healing and recovery.
- * Helmut Harder is at this time, pain free in his leg and abdomen, but again weakened by forced inactivity. Please pray for healing for Helmut and peace for Margot as he recovers.
- * Please pray for Don Munson. Don has been a faithful friend of GBC for a number of years. Don has been diagnosed with Mesothelioma. He is also undergoing procedure(s) to mitigate the fluid buildup around his lungs. Please continue to pray for Don, his family, and his doctors.
- * Catherine Keating is home from hospital but still very weak. She's been switched to an oral antibiotic. Please continue to pray for healing and Catherine extends her thanks to everyone for praying.
- * Eleanor Rogers is asking for prayer. Her eyesight has gotten even worse, and ironically, this causes horrific visions. She has now found a doctor and is waiting to get an appointment.
- * Dave Furness asks for prayer for his daughter, Ashley. She is getting treatment for an abnormal growth.
- * Carol-Dean Jeffries is slowly recovering from pain in her back, caused by small fractures in her spine. Please continue to pray for healing.
- * Eleanor Leigh asks for prayer for her husband, Greg, for an aneurism which is growing and possible cancer in his kidney. Please pray for healing and a return to faith. Please also pray regarding for Eleanor's son's liver disease and a return to faith.

Please pray for those with chronic pain or illness:

* Emilia Pirc, Sue Furness, Dave Furness, Jim Arthur, Lois and Ron Clattenburg, Catherine Keating, Jaqi Shennan, Rosalie Pankoff, Eleanor Leigh, Bev Williams, Helmut Harder, Hilda Glucker, Mildred Levair, Eleanor Rogers, Mary Lockett, Toni Goodliff, and Carol-Dean Jeffries.

Office Schedule

The office is reachable Monday-Friday, 8:30am—5:00pm.
905.937.1326 or GlenridgeBC@gmail.com
Pastor Bobby is normally available to meet in the office from
Tuesday to Friday, 9:30am—4:00pm
We request that visits are done by appointment so we can
ensure we have set aside time to meet your needs.



GLENRIDGE BIBLE CHURCH

Welcome to our Worship Service this Lord's Day

July 23rd, 2023

Grant Saxton
"On Mission?"
Matthew 28: 18-20

A Bible-Based Community, united by God's love and grace, that worships Him, serves others, and proclaims the message of Christ.



310 Scott Street, St. Catharines, Ontario L2N 1J5 905.937.1326

email: GlenridgeBC@gmail.com HenleyCMF@gmail.com www.GlenridgeBibleChurch.org www.HenleyCMF.ca

Sermon videos available on our website and YouTube (Search for GlenridgeBibleChurch)